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ARRANGEMENTS BEING MADE TO FACILITATE 

ODD LOT TRADING OF A-SONIC SHARES 
 

 

 
 
The Board of Directors of A-Sonic Aerospace Limited (the “Company” or “A-Sonic”) is 
pleased to announce that arrangements are being made to facilitate the trading of odd lots of 
A-Sonic shares (the “Odd Lots Trading Arrangement”). This will allow A-Sonic 
shareholders who wish to round up or down their holdings to the nearest 100 A-Sonic 
Shares to do so. 
 
Details of the Odd Lots Trading Arrangement, including the applicable period, shall be 
announced later, on or about 23 August 2022, being the record date for the purpose of 
determining shareholders’ entitlement pursuant to the one (1) new bonus share for every 
four (4) existing shares held by eligible shareholders (the “Bonus Issue”). 
 
The Bonus Issue was announced on 10 August 2022. The Stock Exchange approved in-
principle for the quotation and listing of the new bonus resulting from the Bonus Issue was 
announced on 15 August 2022. 
 
 
Odd-Lot Trading Arrangement 
 
“Odd Lots Trade” shall mean (i) an aggregate of 99 or less A-Sonic Shares bought in a 
single day; or (ii) an aggregate of 99 or less A-Sonic Shares sold in a single day. 
 
The Odd Lots Trade shall allow A-Sonic shareholders who wish to round up or down their 
holdings to the nearest 100 A-Sonic Shares to do so. 
 
The Company is arranging with a securities brokerage company in Singapore to facilitate 
Odd Lots Trades. The specific applicable period will be announced later on or about 
23 August 2022. 
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